
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – REQUEST 14-001 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which we received on 7 January 2014.  You 
asked us: 
 
“Please may I receive an up to date list of subcontractors, suppliers and consultants 
involved with the demolition of 1500 council owned properties and other buildings and the 
construction of 7000 residential units, together with the regeneration of Canning Town 
centre. This will include improvements to the Custom House, new medical centre, 
replacement schools for Hallsville School and Keir Hardie School, construction and 
refurbishment of offices, retail units, a Sainsbury's supermarket, shopping centre 
improvements, restaurants, leisure centres, library and hotel. (Canning Town & Custom 
House)”. 
 
Unfortunately the information you requested is not held by the London Legacy 
Development Corporation (the Legacy Corporation), and we are therefore unable to provide 
further assistance to you in progressing your request. 
 
The Legacy Corporation believe that the information you require is held by the London 
Borough of Newham.  You can submit a Freedom of Information request to them via their 
website at http://www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Services/Freedom-of-Information.aspx or by 
email Information.governance@newham.gov.uk. 
 
This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the Act. 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
Level 10, 
1 Stratford Place 
Montfichet Road 
London, E20 1EJ  

Please note, complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial decision will not be handled. 
 
 
 

Level 10  
1 Stratford Place 
 Montfichet Road 
 London E20 1EJ 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 3288 1800 
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to 
the Information Commissioner at the address given below.  You should do this within two 
months of our final decision.  There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the 
Information Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 
 
Tel. 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 
 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

  
FOI Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 
 
 
 




